
Activities

• The children will take part in fun, active and

inclusive games that will be varied throughout

the week.

• The activities will be flexible and will be adapted

to meet the needs of the children.

• The activities will be indoors or outdoors

depending on the weather and time of the year

and children need to be prepared for it.

Key Information 

• Arrive at the front of school.

• Please ensure children are dropped off at

7:45am no earlier please and don’t leave them

unsupervised.

• Register with a member of the pre-school staff.

• Please ensure payment has been made or you

can pay on the day of the event.

• Please ensure your child is prepared for

activities.

• Children are welcome to bring a drink and

breakfast snack.

Aston Fence J&I School / Pre-School Sports Club

The Pre-School Sports Club is delivered by SJD Sports

Coaching LTD and Mr. Mercer.

The club is designed to give children an active start

to the school day, whilst having fun and playing

sports. It is proven that having an active start to the

day helps children to concentrate better which will

have a positive impact on the school day.

Expectations

• The coaching team have an expectation that the

children will arrive with a positive attitude to

participate in the activities delivered.

• The children are expected to arrive in suitable

sports clothing, wearing trainers, hair tied up

and earrings taken out. These are all the

requirements for our PE lessons and sports

activities at the school.

• The children arrive for registration between

7:45am and 8:00am and the activities will finish

at 8:45am in time for the start of the school day.



Activities delivered by 

SJD Sports Coaching LTD

Pre-School 

Sports Club

Give your child an active start to the day!

Any questions or further information 

related to the Pre-School Sports Club

Please contact:

Mr S J Dungworth

(Director / Head of Coaching)

SJD Sports Coaching Limited

Email - sjdsportscoaching@mail.com

Mobile - 07401 447 947

Facebook – SJD Sports Coaching

We hope the children enjoy the 

Pre-School Club.

Please give us feedback to improve our 

service. Thank you!


